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My comments on SB-100:

We must have more local energy sources focusing on clean energy production and very low
transmission distances.

We need to reform Transmission Access Charges (TAC) so that local renewables do not pay TAC
charges of 2- 3 cents per kWh. The TAC raises the cost of local energy by as much as 50% and
disadvantaging an industry that has the potential to drive economic development for every
community in the State and increase resilience in the face of fires.

Stop tearing up the pristine desert land to produce energy that can be produced near the load
needs.

Don’t fall for the fake renewable natural gas solution

Studies suggest that building electrification, which reduces or eliminates the use of gas in
buildings, is likely to be a lower-cost, lower-risk long-term strategy compared to renewable natural
gas (RNG, defined as biomethane, hydrogen and synthetic natural gas, methane produced by
combining hydrogen and carbon). Furthermore, electrification across all sectors, including in
buildings, leads to significant improvements in outdoor air quality and public health.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment.

Kim F Floyd
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